
From: Phyillis Brewer
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Stop Northern Pasd
Date: Saturday, December 16, 2017 1:42:38 PM

Phyillis Brewer
23 Boynton Road
Meredith, NH 03253

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I feel not All the Truth is Being told
I have a friend and she just got Eversource first month was nice
But second one and All after are CRAZY charging not only for the electric also there is a cost to get it to
her ....
SO WRONG
STOP IT BEFORE IT HAPPENS TO
NEW HAMPSHIRE

Sincerely,
Phyillis Brewer
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